
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 29, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to the MOCI Program at Emerson Middle School  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the generous donation of $1,000 from Peter and Wisam Khoury to the special education 
MoCI program at Emerson Middle School. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This donation will help support the educational needs of students in the MoCI program 
at Emerson Middle School. The donors have family members who are employed in the 
program and they wanted to help make a difference in students’ lives. The funds will be 
used for educational materials in the MoCI program. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins, Administrator of Communications 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 


